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From: <spark1 echick03@aol.com> 
To: <ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us> 
Date: 5/18/20101:39 PM 
Subject: RE: Solar Project 

Hi, 

I am writing to you as a citizen of Ridgecrest to please approve the Solar Millennium Project here in the 
Indian Wells Valley. It would mean a lot to Ridgecrest and others in the surrounding area. Please approve 
it!! 

Thank you, 

Elizabeth Curry 

DATE MAY 18 2010

RECD. MAY 19 2010
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